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Riverside USD 114 Superintendent Resigns 
(KNZA)--Riverside USD 114 Superintendent Mike Newman has announced his
resignation, effective at the end of the current school year.

That came following an executive session at this week’s USD 114 Board of
Education meeting.

While Newman is resigning as superintendent, he will remain with the district,
serving as chief financial officer for the 2017-18 school year with a base pay of
$11,000.

He will also be serving as part-time superintendent of the Doniphan West school
district.

The Riverside and Doniphan West school districts have shared Newman as
superintendent since July 1st of last year.

The Kansas Chief reports current Riverside High School Principal Bob Blair has
been offered the superintendent’s position at Riverside.
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